
CITY OF FOLSOM 
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MEETING MINUTES 
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7:00 p.m. 
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Activities Room  

52 Natoma Street, Folsom CA 95630 

(916) 355-7207 

 
 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER L&L DISTRICTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chair Joe Marceau. Members present: Joe Marceau (Natoma 

Station); David Weizer (ARCN#2), Frank Kennedy (Steeplechase); Patty Soulsby (Blue Ravine Oaks); 

Allen Brown (ARCN); Mary Mast (Cobble Hills/Reflections).  Six members present; a quorum of six is 

required.  

 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES-A motion was made by Frank Kennedy and seconded by Mary Mast to 

approve the November 15, 2012 Minutes.  The motion was approved unanimously.  

 

III. ITEMS FROM THE FLOOR-No items were presented from the floor.  

 

IV. MANAGER’S REPORT-Manager’s Report was presented by Lorraine Poggione (attached). 

 

 

V. UPDATE ON ENGINEERING REPORT SCHEDULE FOR FISCAL YEAR 2013-2014-Manager 

Poggione informed the Committee that the City Engineer’s Reports process will begin soon and the 

Committee will have a chance to review the district budgets in approximately May.  The final report will 

be taken to City Council for approval in July 2013. 

 

VI. UPDATE ON FOLSOM HEIGHTS OUTREACH FOR NEW ASSESSMENT-Manager Poggione 

informed the Committee that another public outreach meeting is scheduled for February 7, 2013 to 

review potential new rates of the new proposed district in Folsom Heights and to discuss questions that 

residents may have.   

 

VII. INPUT FROM COMMITTEE MEMBERS ON L&L DISTRICTS 

 

ARCN-Member Allen Brown asked if the mistletoe in the pear trees along Oak Avenue could be 

removed.  

Blue Ravine Oaks-Member Patty Soulsby commented that an irrigation pipe fix needed to occur from 

the project; she also commented that she observed the root barriers being installed for the tree wells; and 

wanted to know if the City will be instructing the residents on how to water and take care of the newly 

planted trees and shrubs.  

 



Steeplechase-Member Frank Kennedy asked staff if they would look at a fence along Riley Street and 

repair it if it was a city fence. 

ARCN#2-Member Dave Weizer discussed the need for a project to clear out the overgrown berries 

along the path in Unit 6B where the creek over tops the path with debris.   

 

VIII. ITEMS FOR NEXT AGENDA 

-Update of Folsom Heights outreach  

-Update on City budget process  

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT-Meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm 

 

 

 


